
From: Dean of Students <deanofstudent@uwlax.edu> 
 Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 3:50 PM

 To: Students <students@uwlax.edu>
 Subject: ATTN: Students / Important announcement regarding COVID-19 spring semester tes�ng for students

 
Dear students:
 
We are pleased to announce an expansion of our COVID-19 student testing program for the spring
semester. 
 
The week of Monday, Jan. 25, off-campus students will have the option to be tested on the third floor of the
Cartwright Center.  
 
Beginning Monday, Feb. 1, and for the remainder of the semester, off-campus students will be expected to
report for testing on the third floor of Cartwright once every two weeks. The initial BinaxNOW antigen test
will provide results within 15 minutes. Some students may be advised to take a confirmatory PCR test. 
 
Off-campus students should register at www.doineedacovid19test.com using your @uwlax.edu email
address and La Crosse address. The testing site will be open from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday
through Friday, and from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Saturday. The entrance for off-campus students will be on the
west side of the building. 
 
On-campus students should monitor their email for important testing instructions from the Office of
Residence Life. 
 
Student-athletes will receive communications from their coach regarding testing policies in Athletics. 
 
We are grateful for our ability to increase testing for our students. We urge you to continue following health
and safety guidelines: Wear a mask, wash your hands, practice physical distancing and report for testing as
recommended.
 
Have a safe and productive semester!
 
Greg Phlegar
Dean of Students

http://www.doineedacovid19test.com/

